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EHDW Circular Letter  #2022-46 

 

 

TO:  Public Water Systems, Certified Operators 

   

FROM:           Lori Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief, EHDW 

 

DATE:    August 16, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:  CISA Webinar: The Importance of Multi-factor Authentication 

 
The Department of Public Health (DPH) Drinking Water Section (DWS) wants to inform all public water 

systems that the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) is hosting a webinar on “The 

Importance of Multi-Factor Authentication” (MFA) on August 17, 2022 at 11 AM. Multi-factor Authentication, 

or MFA, is considered one of the easiest and most effective tools to provide extra security. 

 

This webinar will explore how to safely use MFA and prevent possible exploitations. Experts will share tips to 

protect your critical systems.  

 

 

CISA Webinar: The Importance of Multi-factor Authentication 

Date: Wed, August 17, 2022 

Time: 11:00 AM – 12:00 PM EDT 

 

 

 

 

c:  Heather Aaron, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 

Registration Link 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-importance-of-multi-factor-authentication-mfa-tickets-395294686047
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-importance-of-multi-factor-authentication-mfa-tickets-395294686047

